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Hi there. My name is travis Pruitt. I am a 5th generation Oregonian. My family are pioneers of
this state and have owned hundreds of acres in Oregon. | will be the first to say that this
climate bill will devastate our state. We are not California. We are a very unique people in
Oregon. We care about our environment more than anyone in my travels. We tend our lands
and we help our neighbors with theirs if they need help. The issue with our forests is to many
regulations and not enough management. Selling tax credits will not change anything.
Allowing Oregonians to manage their forests is what is needed. More logging. More thinning.
More cleaning the forests floors. I, and thousands of others, know what will happen if this tax
gets shoved down the people’s throats. It will devastate our predominantly rural state. The
only environmental issue in this state, is the drugs and filth in the urban centers. We all
implore you to take care of the real problem in Oregon. Not one that will being in tax revenue
for an agenda. Thank you.

Travis Pruitt
T & T Plumbing and Drains, LLC.
Cell# 541-337-3080

Email: tandttwo@gmail.com
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